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When a Student 
or Staff Member 

Resides in the 
Home with a 

COVID-19 Positive 
Individual 

Staff that Resides in the Home with COVID-19 Positive Individual 
• Staff who reside in the home with a COVID-19 positive individual should report this to their supervisor/principal

immediately.  The supervisor/principal will contact HR.  HR will work directly with the employee on federal requirements
as it relates to COVID-19.

• Staff will be asked to consult with their healthcare provider prior to returning to the school building.
• If a COVID-19 test is recommended by their healthcare provider, the staff member should quarantine at home until test

results are available. A negative test result OR return to work note should be presented prior to their return. 

Student(s) that Resides in the Home with COVID-19 Positive Individual 
• We request that parents inform the principal if their student resides in the home with a COVID-19 positive individual.
• Families are encouraged to consult with their health care provider and follow their recommendations.
• If a COVID-19 test is recommended by the healthcare provider, the student should quarantine at home until test results

are back.  A negative test result OR a return to school note should be presented prior to their return.
• If a quarantine is recommended, Sumner Connect and Google Classroom are available to support students during a

quarantine period.




